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Product Bulletin - #13 of 2005
Large Bore Regulator Now Standard on SuperLite®-17C

Regulator Part Number 505-069
October 14, 2005

KMDSI’s large bore regulator, Part 
#505-069 is now shipping standard on the 
SuperLite®-17C. This regulator offers higher 
performance than the smaller bore “B” 
regulator. This makes this helmet ideal for 
deeper diving. This regulator replaces the 
505-027 which was standard on this helmet 
previously.

KMDSI Part #500-599 SuperLite®-17C 
with binding posts

KMDSI Part #500-600 SuperLite®-17C 
with male waterproof connector.

The SuperLite-17C with large bore regulator.


